[bookmark: _GoBack]Clotfelter Samokar proposal to provide Architectural Services for the Kentucky Inventory and Classification System (KFICS).  The services required for its completion require extensive training if someone from the district completed the requirement from KDE.  In addition, the hours required to create and enter the data on the on the state system would be prohibitive.  The cost provided is economical due to the involvement of Clotfelter Samokar in the development of our District Facility Plan.  A quote from a firm that does not possess the knowledge would be greater than the $5,000.00 price we received.  A deadline for the submission of data will occur in the near future.  

